
Support for Learners Financial Support Program 

Dear Client, 

Applications are now open for the extended Ontario Support for Learner's program. The program was 

originally announced in November 2020 but only applied to children up to the age of 12 or children with 

special needs up to the age of 21 — now, the program has been expanded to include all students up to 

Grade 12. 

Amount  

Eligible applicants will receive a one-time payment of: 

• $200 for each child or youth up to Grade 12 

• $250 for each child or youth up to age 21 with special needs 

Eligibility  

You are eligible to apply if you live in Ontario and are a: 

• parent or guardian to a child or youth up to Grade 12 

• secondary school student over the age of 18 

• parent or guardian to a child or youth that is 21 or younger and has special needs 

Please note: Eligibility is not based on income and should be available to most individuals with children in 

elementary school or high school. 

The deadline to apply is February 8, 2021. 

For more details about the Support for Learners Financial Support Program, please visit the following 

website: 

https://www.ontario.ca/page/get-support-learners#section-0 

If you believe you may qualify, please apply at the following website: 

https://www.iaccess.gov.on.ca/SupportForLearnersWeb/public/index.xhtml 

To see this and our earlier correspondence concerning the various economic relief measures enacted by 

the Government of Canada as well as the various provinces, please visit News and Highlights section of 

our website. 

Please continue to remain safe and healthy during this challenging time. 

WORMALD MASSE KEEN LOPINSKI LLP 

Chartered Professional Accountants & Business Advisors 
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